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This issue of the publication of our journal has been delayed due to unforeseen circumstances 

of our nation. The July Revolution caused widespread disruptions, significantly affecting 

review and our editorial process. Additionally, severe flooding in Bangladesh has further 

compounded the situation, as many of our team members and contributors were directly 

impacted and engaged in relief and medical camp. These events have caused delays in 

communication, logistics, and content review, making it impossible to maintain our regular 

schedule. We deeply regret this delay and appreciate your understanding as we navigate these 

challenges. We are working diligently to ensure the publication is released as soon as conditions 

stabilize. I like to thank all the members of editorial board for their sustained effort for 

publishing this issue of CeMeC journal.
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